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Good morning everyone
Over this past weekend management received information that a company called Green Energy or Green Electric has been knocking on individual doors.

The board has asked management to send out an email blast letting people know that the board nor management has contracted with this company.
They were told that there is no soliciting at the property and were asked to leave the property

Just a reminder to everyone not to let anyane in the building that you do not know.
Thank you

Connie Garland
Harvard Management



